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October 14, 2009

16/16/09
Ontario Engrgy Board &
2300 Yonge Street, 27" Floor
Toronto ON  M4P 1E4

Attention: Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Dear Kirsten:

RE: FKestival Hydro Inc.: Consultation on Energy Issues Relating to Low Income

Consumers (EB-2008-0150) - Continuation of Existing Low-Income
Financial Assistance Program

This letter is to advise that Festival Hydro Inc. plans to continue to administer its existing
low-income financial assistance program for the 2009-10 winter season under existing
funding and partnership arrangements.

Please contact me at 519-271-4703 x. 268 should you have any questions regarding

Festival Hydro’s low-income financial assistance program.

Yours truly,
Festival Hydro Inc.

Debbie Reece
Secretary Treasurer
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